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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2090, as introduced, creates a delivery service license that may be issued by ABLE to any 

individual, limited liability company, corporation, or partnership that is registered to do business 

in this state, regardless of the residency of the ownership of the entity that authorizes the licensee 

to deliver alcoholic beverages from a store to any person who is at least 21 years of age for the 

individual's personal use and not for resale. The cost of a Delivery Service License is set at $500 

annually. A delivery service licensee who is authorized by law and by contractual agreement 

with a grocery or convenience store licensee to deliver alcoholic beverage products to a 

consumer is to be held responsible for violations of alcoholic beverage laws or administrative 

rules of the ABLE Commission affecting his or her license privilege to deliver alcoholic 

beverage products to consumers. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

As introduced, HB2090 creates a delivery service license that may be issued by the Alcoholic 

Beverage Law Enforcement (ABLE) Commission. The license costs $500 annually and allows 

for the delivery of alcoholic beverage products. The licensing fees are to be collected by the 

ABLE Commission for deposit and credit to the General Revenue Fund.  

 

Officials from the ABLE Commission have indicated that this measure will increase the number 

of total licenses that the agency services and does not provide for an administrative surcharge for 

the license that would go to the agency for the increased work load. At this time, the ABLE 

Commission has not yet provided an estimate of the cost required to fulfill the requirements 

outlined in this measure.  

 

Prepared By: Zach Penrod 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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